Announcements for Monday, August 27, 2018

- The Dance Team as well as Varsity and JV Cheer teams have yearbook pictures at 3:00 on

Wednesday, August 29th. Ladies, please get ready immediately after the 7th period bell.

- Don’t forget you will need your Student ID for lunch purchases today!

- Attention!!! The VyStar Credit Union on campus is open. Come to room 422 for all your

money needs! Open an account and win a prize! The accounts are FREE!! Visit us today!

- The deadline to submit applications to be an officer of the Spanish Club has been moved to
tomorrow August 28™, please submit your applications to Ms. Echt in room N240 as soon as

possible.

- The freshman elections candidate meeting will be held Tuesday at 8:45am in room 223. If
you are unable to attend the meeting because you ride the bus, please stop by and see Mrs.
Hayward anytime throughout the day on Tuesday. If you do not stop by on Tuesday, you
will NOT be included on the Freshman Elections Ballot. Please note, you may only hang
campaign materials after you have met with Mrs. Hayward. All campaign material must first

be approved. Failure to adhere to this policy will disqualify you from the race.



